
CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE 

Date: April 22 , 2016 

To: Honorable Members of the Budget and Finance Committee 

From: 

Attn : Richard Williams, Legislative Assistant 

Alfred Poirier, Interim General Manager @ 
Emergency Management Department 
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SUBJECT: MAYOR'S PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2016-17, 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT 

The Emergency Management Department (EMD) is grateful of the time and effort 
expended by the Offices of the Mayor and the City Administrative Officer in their review 
and consideration of the FY 2016-17 Proposed EMD Budget. Given the need of the City 
to commit resources to address homelessness and continue to ensure fiscally 
responsible budgeting, EMD is appreciative of the funding recommended for next year 
which will significantly reduce the reliance on homeland security grant funding for our 
personnel. 

If there is any information we can provide- or questions you may have- in support of the 
upcoming meetings, please feel free to call me at 213-484-4821. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

C: Jeff Gorell, Deputy Mayor 


